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T R A N S L A T I O N 

September 19, 2024 
SBP-DR-CIRCULAR-2024-0052 
 
 
Mr./Ms.  
General Manager 
 

 Subject: Appointment of the Superintendent of Banks 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As you may be aware, on September 13th, I officially assumed the position of Superintendent of Banks, 
an honor conferred upon me by His Excellency the President of the Republic. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to extend my warmest regards and reaffirm my unwavering 
commitment to maintaining the open channels of communication that have long distinguished this 
Superintendency of Banks. 
 
Our main objective is to further strengthen the International Banking Center and ensure its transparency, 
all within the framework of our mandate to regulate and supervise compliance with the Banking and 
Fiduciary Regime. 
 
I express my sincere gratitude in advance for the cooperation I am confident I will receive in our collective 
effort to meet the objectives outlined by the Banking and Fiduciary Regime 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(signed) 
Milton Ayón Wong 
Superintendent 
 
 
Enc. Résumé  
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